
Kollar Environmental Associates, LLC 
5200 West Heaps Road 

Pylesville, MD 21132 
 
 
October 19, 2020 
 
Mr. Milton D. Davenport 
Harford County Government 
Department of Planning and Zoning 
220 South Main Street, 2nd Floor 
Bel Air, MD.  21014 

Re: Wetland Delineations for 2006 Pulaski Highway 
 
Dear Mr. Davenport: 
 
Two wetland delineations were conducted for the above indicated property 
to determine if any of the lower lying areas, or drainage features on the 
adjacent railroad right-of-way exhibited any of the 3 characteristics that 
would denote them as wetlands. Two data sheet sets are included for the 
property. Soil samples were taken for the drainage ditch on the railroad 
property, and vegetation was examined. No hydric soil was noted and 
vegetation was not hydrophytic. There was no water in the ditch at that 
time. The area is very steep and dangerous. 
 
Wetlands were not located at the property, as indicated by the data sheet 
sets. Soils are Beltsville silt loam (BeA and BeB) which do not have a 
hydric soil rating. 
 
Please see the accompanying map for sample points. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. Should you have any questions, 
please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stanley A. Kollar, Jr. 
Principal 


